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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BOARD MEETING 

 

The Rio Nuevo Board meeting previously scheduled to commence today, July 28, 
2015 at 1:00 PM, has been cancelled because the Arizona State Building has been 
evacuated. The time, date and place of the next Rio Nuevo Board meeting will be 
posted in accordance with the applicable Arizona statutes. 

 


